Children on Campus
To view the Board policies associated with this section, go to
https://pol.tasb.org/PolicyOnline/PolicyDetails?key=304&code=GD.

Unattended children will not be allowed in Collin College facilities at any time. For the purpose of this policy,
children are defined as minors who are not currently enrolled in Collin College classes, meeting with Collin College
personnel, or participating in approved programs with Collin College.

Students may not bring children to orientations, classes, labs, Testing Centers, or other academic programs. The
parent or guardian who violates this policy will be interrupted from their campus activity and be required to
supervise the child or make other suitable arrangements.

Collin College employees are prohibited from bringing children to work other than for approved programs with
Collin College.

The Collin College Police Department will be notified of unattended children.
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